
 

 

 

NIVS Communications 28/03/2022 

Dear Colleagues, 

Following National Vaccination programme requirements, feedback and after implementing various 
Service Improvements we will be actioning the below on 28th March. 

 

The advisory message when selecting a Booster dose has been changed to the below for all vaccine 
recipients aged 12 years old and above.  This is to facilitate the entry of subsequent Boosters if 
required.  

Please be aware that this has removed the Immunosuppressed warning, but has not affected or 
changed the vaccination intervals.   

 

Example only 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

National Immunisation & Vaccination System Support Team 

Telephone: 0121 611 0187  

 

Email: nivs@england.nhs.uk  

Web: http://nivs.ardengemcsu.nhs.uk/home  
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